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REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  4% Metro Low Income Housing Tax Credit 
(LIHTC) and State Tax Credit (STC)  

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 51-24 
 ISSUED: August 9, 2024 
 RE: 2025 1st Round State Tax Credit 4% Metro Applications Received 

The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) received four applications in response to the 2025 
4% Low Income Housing Tax Credit Metro State Tax Credit Round (2025 STC 1st Round).  

The 4% LIHTC Metro STC Application List can be found on ADOH’s website: 
https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc?tid_2=820 
 
The information included in the above list has been taken from the applications that were 
submitted and has not been verified for accuracy. As such, it is subject to change as ADOH 
reviews the information for its conformance to the 2024-2025 QAP.  
 
 
 
INFORMATION: Melanie Brewer, Rental Programs Administrator, (602) 771-1031 
 

https://housing.az.gov/
https://housing.az.gov/sites/default/files/documents/files/August-2025-STC-Application-List.pdf
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